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Dear Families, 
 
 Next week, the children will be undertaking their Phonics Screening Assessment with their class 
teacher. This is the assessment that is usually done at the end of Year One, but has been postponed 
due to Covid.  
 
The children will be asked to read 40 words, 20 of them are real words, and 20 are nonsense words 
which assess their knowledge of each of the phonemes. The children will not know that they are 
being ‘tested’, as they will just read the words from a special booklet to their class teacher.  
 
There is nothing you need to do to prepare for this, but any additional reading practice that can be 
done at home will only benefit them further.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the Phonics Screening Assessment, please do not hesitate to 
ask your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you for all of your continued support, 
 
 The Year Two team 
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